JEANNE W. KINGERY
g:'g%y@ Associate General Counsel

Business Services
155 E Broad St., 21st Floor

Columbus, OH 43215

September 17, 2012 614-222-1334
614-593-1401 cell
614-222-1337 fax
jeanne. kingery@duke-energy.com

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3716

Re: Inthe Matter of the Application of Duke Energy Ohio for Approval of the Sale of
Certain Electric Facilities to the Village of Georgetown, Case No. 12-469-EL-ATR.

Dear Ms. McNeal,

In a Finding and Order issued on March 28, 2012, the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
(Commission) authorized Duke Energy Ohio, Inc., (Duke Energy Ohio) to sell certain
facilities to the Village of Georgetown. Finding (10) of that order instructed Duke Energy
Ohio to file a notice in the docket within 30 days after the closing date of the transfer of
equipment, informing the Commission that the transaction has been completed. In
compliance with that directive, Duke Energy Ohio hereby notifies the Commission that the
transaction with the Village of Georgetown was completed on September 14, 2012.

Should there be any questions and/or if you need additional information, please
contact me.

Sincerely, .

Jeanne W. Kingery
Associate General Counsel
155 East Broad St

21st Floor

Columbus, OH 43215

www.duke-energy. com



